
                                       

Wick Village Action Day             
Date: Saturday 23

rd
 
h
 November 2024 (Anytime between 10:30 am and 1pm). 

All s welcome - come and do as much as you can or just come to support and help with tea and 

coffee. 

Location: Wick Green and neighbouring streets, Wick Village.      

Activities: 

 Preparation of Green for Lights /Carol service. Post repairs on the village green.   

 Street cleaning and making walkways accessible in areas of Wick Lane where verges 

have become overgrown 

 Spring Bulb planting.   

Equipment: Waterproofs, gloves, warm clothing, high visibility jacket if you have one gloves, rakes, 

trowels, garden bins, strimmer’s and any other tools that you think will help with the task! So, get any 

power tools on charge! 

Refreshments: Will be provided from The Sanctuary at 12:00 on the Green, feel free to bring 

additional supplies.  

Risk Assessment: Dynamic by individual and utilisation of own tools, High Visibility jackets for those 

working close to road.     

About the SWAT 

Whether you are a resident or a visitor, we are lucky enough to enjoy the peace and surroundings of 

the village but, Wick Green needs some repairs and TLC.   

We are all aware of the constraints and demands on local council funding, so, this is an ideal time to 

forge an active partnership between BCP, residents and SWAT members.  

Our local councillors, Bernadette Nanovo and Judy Richardson, have set up Southbourne Wick and 

Tuckton actions groups (SWAT) to galvanise local communities and businesses to make a difference 

where they live.  

Please get signed up to the SWAT mailing list Bernadette.nanovo@bcpcouncil.gov.uk to keep up to 

speed and share information with any local interested parties.  

This initiative will be one of many to improve our shared and green spaces in our local area. So far we 

have cleaned Wick Pond (in collaboration with BCP and the amazing HH Volunteers), completed a 

street clean in Tuckton Parade and are currently working on securing improvements to the Wick 

Telephone Box.  

If you can spare some time to help in this community effort, we look forward to seeing you at 

1030 on Saturday 23
rd

 November at Wick Green. 

Thank You- The Wick Warriors  
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